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A little background. Way back in Feb 2018, the Solemn Assembly 
Organizing Committee, chaired by Alan Soh, was formed to 
prepare JCC to host brothers and sisters from all the 
churches in Singapore.  No one in the committee knew 
what to expect as all did not have experience in running 
such an event before.  Therefore some of the committee 
visited other churches hosting this event to see what it is all 
about. 
 
At the end of the day, the committee came up with its own 
uniquely JCC style and it was quite successful with the help of 
some sister congregations and tenant churches.  If we have to do it 
again, with God’s help, we can do it.  Catch the spirit from the 
photos in the following pages.  
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